
FACULTY OF ARTS WELCOMES MODULE II STUDENTS 

 

 

Faculty of Arts on Wed 3rd Sep 2013 welcomed the new students for Module II program. The 
event held at main campus multi-purpose hall was graced by the Faculty Dean, Prof P. Chitere , 
attended by associate dean, Pro. P. Wasamba, Directors, Heads of Departments under the faculty, 
Academic members of staff, administrative staff in the Dean’s Office as well as the students. 

Speaking to the students the Dean advised the students to uphold discipline in the full life at the 
University of Nairobi and adhere to the set rules and regulations. He also requested the students 
to pay their fees and register for courses well in time before the deadline closes. 

 The associate dean in turn coutioned the students against cheating in exams as it would attract a 
severe penalty. 
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